
 

Fundraising in the School 

The following is the agreed policy on fundraising in Star of the Sea Primary School 

 

1. The Parents Association actively fundraises to support school activities. In this regard 

they are supported by the BoM and the staff. Fundraising activities include but not 

limited to: Rainbow Days, Christmas Fair, Christmas Raffle, Easter Raffle and the Gold 

Rush. 

 

2. Charitable fundraising activities organised by the pupils which enhances their 

development as citizens and gives them an understanding of issues which affect 

others are permitted but limited to 6th Class endeavours. 

 

3. The school has many requests to assist with charitable and other fundraisers. The 

Board of Management does not permit the school to engage in any fundraising 

activity for external parties.  

 

All fundraising activities organised with the exception of 2 above are for the benefit of 

school funds.   

This policy will be reviewed when requested by the BoM, staff member or parent. 

 

This policy was reviewed and updated by the BoM on 01/10/2018. 

 

 

 

Signed ______________________________ 

               Chairperson 


